
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for the letter of 2 July as attached. 
Please note that the PCC has no comment to make on the Control of Data Processing Bill. 
 
Regards 
 
Helen Mallen 
Board Secretary 
DDN: 02890279375 
 
Patient and Client Council 
1st Floor, Ormeau Baths, 
18 Ormeau Avenue 
BELFAST   BT2 8HS 
 

 

 


